
Mr. Wright discusses the USPTO’s decision to rescind the continuation rules and the recent
fee hike imposed by the USPTO, in an article published in BNA’s Patent, Trademark &
Copyright Law Daily titled: “Patent Community Applauds PTO’s Decision To Rescind
Continuation, Claims Rules.”

Posted: October 14, 2009

Bradley C. Wright comments on the
USPTO’s decision to rescind the
continuation rules package
October 13, 2009

https://bannerwitcoff.com 1

http://news.bna.com/ptdm/PTDMWB/split_display.adp?fedfid=15413805&vname=ptdbulallissues&wsn=499993000&searchid=9299651&doctypeid=1&type=date&mode=doc&split=0&scm=PTDMWB&pg=0

	Bradley C. Wright comments on the USPTO’s decision to rescind the continuation rules package

